
Additional Information for Item # 7 
 
Letter from Sandra Terry in opposition to Chula Vista becoming a “sanctuary city” is on file in the Office 
of the City Clerk and may be reviewed upon request.   
 
Note: Certain lines in the letter were redacted prior to the letter being distributed to the City Council, 
and therefore those lines are redacted in the public record. 
 


